
9Line Community Orchard

Project Details

Project Benefits

Project Scope

Address: 1100 West Hayes Avenue
CIP Funding Amount: $195,104
Project Partner: TreeUtah
Phase: Design/Construction
Anticipated Start Date: Spring 2020
Anticipated Completion Date: Fall 2020
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•	Community gardens and orchards are public 
spaces which encourage residents to share 
resources and become more involved in their 
neighborhood. This type of ongoing social 
interaction cultivates safer and healthier 
neighborhoods and improves the overall 
function and usability of the 9Line Trail.

•	Fruit trees are a part of the larger urban forest, 
which, provides many benefits to the city, 
including microclimate control, storm water 
management, air filtration, water and soil 
quality improvement, and carbon storage.

The 9Line Community Orchard project will create an 
urban orchard that will be planted on small .70 acre 
vacant public property located along the 9Line corridor 
at 1100 West. 

The project will include, grading, site and soil 
preparation, installation of drip irrigation for improved 
watering efficiency, planting of fruit trees, general site 
landscaping and park amenities. 

The project will establish a strong partnership between 
SLC Trails and Natural Lands, SLC Urban Forestry, 
Tree Utah and Glendale and Poplar Grove Community 
Councils to create a community amenity to help 
activate the 9Line Trail Corridor.
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The 2014 Westside Master Plan 
calls for the implementation of 
urban agriculture and urban 
orchards within Salt Lake 
City’s west side communities. 
Existing open space properties 
along the 9Line represent the 
ideal location for these projects 
within Salt Lake City. The 9Line 
Corridor Master Plan specifically 
identifies the project area as 
“easily lending itself to a large 
community garden of raised bed 
planters. Its location along the 
corridor adjacent to residential 
neighborhoods presents 
opportunities for relationships 
between this garden and 
Wasatch Community Gardens 
and/or Parkview Elementary.”


